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February 11, 194}
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-92063

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN:  Dr. Seymour H. Weiss, Director
Non-Powe s Reactor, Decommissioning and
Environmenii! Project Directorate

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT:  FORT ST. VRAIN DECOMMISSIONING COST ESTIMATE .
CORRECTION 7O EQUIPMENT RATE SCHEDULE

REFERENCES: (1) PSC letter, Crawford to Weiss, dated June 6, 1991
(P-91198)
(2) Telecon, W. Hug (MKF) to P. Erickson, L. Pittiglio
(NRC), of January 17, 1992
(3) PSC letter, Crawford to Weiss, dated November 15, 1991
(P-91392)

Dear Dr. Weiss:

During the weekly conference call between the NRC and Public Service Company
of Colorado (PSC) on January 9, 1992, an inconsistency was noted in the
equipment rental rates provided in Table 3.1-3 of the Fort St. Vrain
Decommissioning Cost Estimate (Ref. 1). A subsequent conference call was held
(Ref. 2) to discuss this table and its application in the individual Work
Breakdown Structure (WBS) cost estimates provided in Reference 1.

During this subsequent call, the NRC stated that the equipment rental cost values
presented in Table 3.1-3 of Reference | appeared to be low and could not be
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cc:  Regional Administrator, Region 1V

Mr. J.B. Baird
Senior Resident Inspector
Fort St. Vrain

Mr. Robert M. Quillin, Director
Radiation Control Division
Colorado Department of Health
4210 East 11th Avenue

Denver, CO 80220



